Carter Shelton

From: Troy Forman

Sent: January 18, 2024 10:00 AM

To: Carter Shelton **Subject:** File 05707078

Good morning Carter

I received your letter regarding the application for a reduced side set back made by Baywrst homes. I'm definitely opposed to this request. I bought in this subdivision and my lot in particular because of the less dense and more green space that comes with the architectural guidelines that are in place.

Thanks,

Troy Forman, CRSP, CHSC Highmark

Sent from my iPhone